Hazelton, Laura

From: p purdue

Sent: 24 October 2018 20:11

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Future Dream House - Kings Cross
Dear Laura

Hi my name is Pauline Purdue aged 49. Ilive in north west London. My life changed when I was
diagnosed with Breast Cancer in 2011 aged 42. 1 have had treatment in a number of different hospitals
around London.

Whilst attending these hospitals I have met many people who have been supported by Breast Cancer Haven
in Fulham, for therapics, workshops, financial support, counselling, and a place to talk with others of which
who can share their experiences. I have not been able to do this and feel I have missed out on a lot

of support as the fulham location is very difficult to get to from where I live. I was asked to attend the
Fulham location for a therapy scssion. The journey took me an hour and a half to get there, Ihad to change
lines a number of times and trains being so busy, by the time I got their I was exhausted and quite anxious
and unable to enjoy my experience. I was also thinking I have to do this journey going home. Hence my
reason for not returning.

T fully support the relocation for Future Dreams House to Kings Cross as this is a central location, easy to
access,no more awkward journeys, and long distance travelling as this would cut my traveling time to half
an hour. T will also be able to make full use of all the facilitics that Future Dreams can

offer. This especially enables me to bring along family members to an environment, that is very

spacious has lots of rooms and also to be able to use all the services that they provide. With More people
being affected with Breast Cancer this will enable people the opportunity to travel to this great central
location from all parts of the uk using the accessible transport links.

T would urge you to scriously consider the above and support this application as this would and could
mean the world to Breast Cancer survivors/ carers.

Yours sincerely

Pauline Purdue
Breast Cancer Survivor



